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Monday 21st October 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Ukulele Club will be starting each Monday, w/c 11th November 2019.  The purpose of our 

Enrichment Clubs is to offer children the opportunity to engage in activities of interest and 

develop to their skills. 

 

If your child would like to join this club during the second half of the Autumn Term, please 

complete the slip below.  Please return by Friday 25th October 2019.  Due to limited spaces, 

places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 

 

Monday 
Ukulele club 

Year 5 
3:15-4:15pm 

£2 per session 
10 children max 

Released from: Main gates 

  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss R Kohli 
Executive Headteacher  
 

Autumn Term Ukulele Club 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………………………. Class……………………….……………. 
 
Autumn Term Club ………………………………………………………………   
  
Emergency Contact Number ……………………….……………. Name & relationship ……………………… 
 
Password …………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Signed:  …………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Guardian  
 
Date: ……………………………… 
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